
AN INVITATION



There will be a presentation from our Director at 6pm providing you with information on 
different routes into teaching, how training programmes work and what NTTC has to offer.

We will also have on-hand current trainees and NTTC graduates from a wide variety  
of curriculum subjects ready and waiting to answer your questions.

Please visit www.norfolkttc.org.uk for more information.

We look forward to seeing you!

You are warmly invited to the Norfolk Teacher  

Training Centre (NTTC) Open Evening
 

Thursday 2nd November 5.30pm until 8.30pm
 

In the Start-Up Lounge  
City College Norwich, Ipswich Road, Norwich, NR2 2LJ


